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Background:

C4HCO selected a new audit firm for the audit of fiscal year 2019 after 
receiving competing quotes from five firms.  The firm selected based 
upon qualifications and price was Plante Moran.  Their bid was 28% less 
than the other bids received.  Plante Moran has indicated that their fees 
will not increase by more than 5% for the audit of fiscal year 2020.

Recommendation:

The staff recommends that Plante Moran be approved as the audit firm 
for fiscal year 2020.


